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DIBROM® CONCENTRATE and TRUMPET® EC 
2021 NATIONAL DRUM RECYCLING PROGRAM 

 
 
As part of our product stewardship program, AMVAC Environmental Products has contracted with Container 
Services Network (CSN) to manage all logistics for the recycling of your empty DIBROM® CONCENTRATE and 
TRUMPET® EC drums. 
 
This service is provided by AMVAC Environmental Products at no additional cost to you, provided the following 
requirements are met and all steps are completed accurately. Thank you for your cooperation and trust in AMVAC 
Environmental Products. 
 

Step #1 – Select your drum count and organize your load for inspection. 

Drum Count Requirement Important! 

8-12 Not Palletized – loaded as singles 8 is the minimum drum quantity permitted 

13-99 Palletized – Up to 4 drums per pallet Shrink wrap to support pallet stack loading 

100 + Not Palletized – loaded as singles  

 
Step #2 – Prepare your drums for carrier inspection, loading and recycling 

Requirement Important! 

Verify that ALL drums weigh 29 lbs. or less By design, an "empty" drum will weigh between 26-29 lbs. 

Verify both drum openings are sealed and snug Drums with missing bung plugs/valves will not be picked up 

Stage all sealed, and weight approved drums  The carrier will require clear access for safe loading  

 
Step #3 – Send one email to CSN at: logistics@containerservices.com 

Your email must include: AMVAC drum count, the detailed pick-up address, your requested pick-up date, your hours 
of operation for receiving trucks, a contact name and mobile number (preferred). 

 
Step #4 – Receive your Bill of Lading (BOL) 

Within 24 hours, by return email, you will receive a one-page Bill of Lading. This document includes all details related 
to your load. Remember, unsealed or overweight drums, or a quantity error, will void the BOL and require the process 
to be repeated. Finally, PRINT the BOL and have it ready for hand delivery to the driver upon arrival. Unless otherwise 
requested, pickups will be scheduled for 2 business days after your BOL is provided. We ask that you remain flexible 
during this stage as the scheduling of preferred carriers can depend on the availability of trucks and drivers. Keep in 
mind, for 12 or less drums, the LTL truck will usually arrive in the afternoon.  Please arrange for someone to be as late 
as 4 PM. If this is not possible, special arrangements can be made with CSN. 

 
Please contact Ryan Ard at Ryana@amvac.com or Kelli Pharez at KelliP@amvac.com if you have questions 
about the process. 
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